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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
December 1, 2021 
 
 
Governor Timothy Walz (madeline.hormann@state.mn.us)  
 
The Honorable Mohamud Noor, Chair (rep.mohamud.noor@house.mn) 
The Honorable Rod Hamilton, Minority Lead (rep.rod.hamilton@house.mn) 
Workforce and Business Development Finance and Policy 
Minnesota House of Representatives 
 
The Honorable Eric Pratt, Chair (sen.eric.pratt@senate.mn) 
The Honorable Bobby Joe Champion, Ranking Minority Member (sen.bobby.champion@senate.mn) 
Jobs and Economic Growth Finance and Policy Committee 
Minnesota Senate 
 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (lcc@lcc.leg.mn)  
 
Ryan Inman, Revisor (revisor@revisor.mn.gov)  
Office of the Revisor of Statutes 
 
 
RE:  Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as Required by Minnesota 

Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5 
 
Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Legislative Coordinating Commission, and Revisor Inman: 
 
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs state agencies to report to you by December 1 of each 
year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative, and to provide an update on the status of 
such rules identified in the prior year. This letter contains the 2021 report of the Minnesota Department of 
Employment and Economic Development (DEED). 
 
In 2019, DEED identified the following rule as obsolete: 

 
Minnesota Rules, part 3300.0500.  Minnesota Rules, parts 3300.0500 through 3300.3050 cover Youth 
Employment.  Part 3300.0500 is the only rule that remains in place in that area of Chapter 3300.  Every 
remaining rule in Youth Employment has been repealed.  DEED has not made use of part 3300.0500 in 
more than 20 years and is not aware of any other agency currently using that Rule.  Update:  DEED intends 
to repeal the rule part through the legislative process. 
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DEED has reviewed its rules and found no others that have become obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative over 
the course of the last year.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (651) 259-7254 or at 
justin.erickson@state.mn.us.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin R. Erickson 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
CC:  Evan Rowe, DEED Assistant Commissioner 

Darielle Dannen, DEED Government Affairs Director 
May Parker, DEED General Counsel 
 


